
City Clerk 
2255 West Berry Avenue 
Littleton, Colorado  80120 
303-795-3780
FAX 303-795-3818
July 7, 2021 

Tlapa Pizza & Pasta Corp. 
d/b/a Anthony’s Pizza and Pasta 
2610 W. Belleview Avenue 
Littleton, CO 80123 

RE: Hotel & Restaurant Liquor License Renewal Hearing 

Dear Licensee: 

On June 16, 2021, you submitted an application to renew your Hotel & Restaurant liquor license. The 
Licensing Authority will be considering whether to approve or deny the application based on the 
following: 

Littleton City Code 3-2-12 (B): “The chairperson of the authority, or in his or her absence the vice 
chairperson, is hereby authorized to grant liquor or beer or medical marijuana center license renewals as 
provided herein. All applications for renewal shall initially come before the chairperson and may be 
approved by him or her so long as all applicable fees have been paid, all required procedures have been 
complied with, and no information regarding alleged violations of the Colorado liquor and beer codes or 
amendment 20 of the Colorado constitution or violations of this code have been referred to him or her by 
the police department or otherwise.” 

As part of the renewal procedure, information was obtained from the city’s Finance Department 
regarding unpaid taxes and fees in the amount of $30,545.31 and their attempts to contact you regarding 
said balance, up to and including the filing of lien against your business in an attempt to recoup monies 
due the city.  

The scheduled pre-renewal hearing is schedule at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, July 14, 2021, and will be virtual 
via Zoom. While you may be present at this meeting, no testimony will be heard. If the Authority sets your 
renewal application for a public hearing, you will have an opportunity to offer testimony at that time. 

Sincerely, 

Wendy J. Shea-Tamag 
Deputy City Clerk 


